Simoncini, Joseph

From:

Parks Info

Sent:

Thursday, July 14, 2022 11:33 AM

To:

'cryaaronfarris@gmail.com'

Subject:

Contact the CE - Turbeville

Dear Ms. Turbeville,

Thank you for your comments to the County Executive in regards to our Assistant Facility Manager, Jennifer Gordineer, at Croton Point Park.

Westchester County Parks take great pride in providing visitors with excellent customer service as well as safe, clean parks, facilities and programs. We welcome your positive feedback and will pass your comments on to management and staff alike.

We appreciate your taking the time to let us know and hope you will continue to enjoy the many parks and facilities provided by Westchester County Parks.

Sincerely, Deslyn Martirano

Westchester County Parks Customer Relations Manager

From: Do Not Reply < DoNotReply@westchestercountyny.gov >

Sent: Saturday, July 9, 2022 4:47 PM

To: County Executive (WEB) < CEO@westchestergov.com>

Subject: Contact the CE

The following individual has a concern.

Name: Crvstal Turbeville

E-mail: cryaaronfarris@gmail.com

Subject: Croton Point Park

This place is amazing!! The manager Jennifer is excellent and goes above and beyond to help. The park is huge and offers so much as a nature lover it's always beautiful and very well maintained. Jennifer is eager to help and make sure her quest and the park are taken care of. We travel all over America for work and hands down this is one of the best parks we've visited. Its getting harder and harder to find spacious spots that are surrounded by trees and what a camper is looking for. Customer service and hospitality can be even harder in some states but here at Croton, Jennifer and staff make us feel as if we've stayed here a minute llion times and never made us feel like an inconvenience for any questions. I highly recommend this park and standing ovation for management!!